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Parents Newsletter – October 2018
Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome to the new school year, the children are settling in well and are exploring their new surroundings, making new friends and having fun. 
Dates for Your Diary this term
Half term


          Monday 22nd to Friday 26th October (pre-school closed)

Hallett photography                  Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th November 
Parents Coffee morning              Wednesday 14th November 
Christmas Party / Concert
          Thursday 20th December and Last Day of term (No Lunch Club)
Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th November 

[image: image1.wmf]Hallett photography. All children are welcome including any siblings to have their photos taken. Children with siblings or children not in on Mondays and Tuesdays will have their photo taken first, please arrive early from 8.50am as it will be impossible to cater for late children due to safety issues.

The staff will take the children that attend pre-school on Mondays and Tuesdays through to have their photo taken as soon as the doors are closed and the pre-school is secure. 
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Wednesday 14th November
Peter Pan invites you to a coffee morning in the Methodist Church Coffee Room from 9.00am.

This is an opportunity to speak to Mrs Hillier, Mrs Cornish and Mrs Henley about the Pre-school and meet other parents/carers.
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Thursday 20th December 

Sorry to say the word ‘Christmas’ but for those of you who might need to take some time off work you need this date. The Children’s Christmas Concert is performed by all the children (even if it’s not their day) in the Methodist Church starting at 11.20am, more details later, as this is also the last day of term and the children leave at the end of the concert there will be NO Lunch Club that day.  
Applying for a school place starts from Thursday 1st November 2018 to Tuesday 15th January 2019 
For all children whose 4th birthday falls between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019 it is            YOUR RESPONSIBILITY to apply for your child’s school place online. Guidance on applying for a school place for September 2019 can be found at www.hants.gov.uk/educationandlearning/admissions 
Please be aware that every year some children lose out on a place at their local school because their parents miss the application deadline.

With best wishes from us all at Peter Pan Pre-school
Methodist Church Complex, Winchester Road, Chandlers Ford, Eastleigh, 

Hampshire, SO53 2GJ  Tel 02380271536     
www.peterpan-preschool.co.uk    e-mail: peterpanpreschool@hotmail.co.uk
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